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Mrs, W, S, Jennings
1845 liain Street
Jacksonville, Florida

My dear Mrs, Jenningst
Many thanks for your letter of October 23,

We are pretty well written ug on abstracts of title of land
in Dade County, and anticipate the work of this kind in
Monroe County will be less complexs Through the generosity
of abstract companies, free access to thelr rec and
County records, we have been able to develop quite a complete
record of abstracts, In many instances, this search has
developed meny interesting features, Ve are locating as’
rapidly as possible the present owners and their addresses.
In many instances this is not proving to be a simple task,

Mr, Thomas Pancoast and Mrs, T, V., MNoore met with Mr,
Alexander and me yesterday morning. It was the concensus
Ste@ of opinion that a meeting of the Commission should be held
TR ag soon as practicable and that Tallahassee would be the
{9954Mwﬂ? logical place., Both lirs, lMoore and lir, Pancoast could attend
A a meeting there on November 18, We are writing to Governor
/0/2.2  Sholtz to ascertain if it would be convenient for him to
: call a meeting on that date and, if not,for that date, what
date he would name,

We understand that the Park Commission's appropriation is
now available for the uses the Park Act prescribes.

With all best wishes,
Sincerely yours,
Ernest F, Coe
Executive Chairman
Everglades National Park Commission
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